
Catholic Grandparents Pilgrimage

  

The Catholic Grandparents Association would like to invite all 
Grandparents, Parents and Grandchildren to celebrate this wonderful memorial day for 
St Joachim and St Anne on 26th July, and we will be delighted to welcome you all to our 
National Grandparents Pilgrimage at Our Lady of Knock Shrine, on 13th September.
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